
 
      
 
July 2, 2020 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 

RE: Docket No. IR 20-089- NH Public Utilities Commission Investigation into Effects of 
COVID-19 Emergency on Utilities and Utility Customers. 

 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
  
Enclosed please find Lakes Region Water Company, Inc.’s COVID-19 status update as of June 
30, 2020 in the above-referenced docket. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Leah Valladares 
 
Leah Valladares 
Utility Manager 

420 Governor Wentworth Highway, PO Box 389 
Moultonborough, NH 03254 

Telephone:  603-476-2348, Fax:  603-476-2721 
Hours: Monday through Friday, 8:30am to 4:30pm 

Email: leah@Lakesregionwater.com 
Website: www.Lakesregionwater.com 
 

LAKES REGION WATER COMPANY INC. 


